
The Franklin & Marshall College Department of Philosophy 
And 

The Philadelphia Colloquium on Ancient Philosophy 
Announce 

 
A Workshop on  

Mathematics and the Good  
in Republic VI-VII 

 

Nov. 8th, 2008 
 
 
"The Problem is not Mathematics, but Mathematicians:  

Plato and the Mathematicians Again"   
Hugh Benson (University of Oklahoma) 

 
 

“Unity and the Good in Plato’s Republic”  
Rachel Singpurwalla (University of Maryland) 

 
 

“Hypothesis and the Objects of Mathematics”  
Lee Franklin (Franklin & Marshall College) 

 
 

“Classification and the Good in the Republic”  
Andrew Payne (St. Joseph’s University) 

 
 
 
 

Papers will be distributed to those attending approximately two weeks before the 
workshop.  To be placed on the list of recipients, or for more information, please 
contact Lee Franklin, at lee.franklin@fandm.edu. 
 


